LETTERS

Dear Prof. Jamil Ahmad,

I am in receipt of second issue of Journal of Postgraduate Medical Institute, Peshawar. I congratulate the Editorial Board of the Journal for their efforts in producing this excellent Medical Publication. Research Papers and other articles are of great value to the Medical profession.

I hope the high standard will be maintained in the future. Please convey my congratulations to all concerned in the preparation and issue of the Journal.

With regards.

Yours sincerely,

(Lt. Gen. (Retd.) W. A. Burki), President, College of Physicians and Surgeons, Pakistan.

Amsterdam, Netherlands February 5th, 1987

Our Reference: B281/P

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Library of the Royal Netherlands Academy of Arts and Sciences I will be very pleased to be receiving for my personal attention a Sample Copy of JOURNAL OF POSTGRADUATE MEDICAL INSTITUTE, new Journal for 1986.

Please send the requested item(s) to Mr. Floris Poll Library KNAW, P.O. Box 19121, 1000 GC AMSTERDAM, the Netherlands.

I wish to thank you in advance for your kind co-operation and look forward to reading your communication.

Yours sincerely,

Floris Poll (Head Acquisitions Department)

LIBRARY OF THE ROYAL NETHERLANDS ACADEMY OF ARTS AND SCIENCES.